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30/10/2022  08:22:252022/3654/P COMMNT Charles Grant I would like to support the planning application by the Leverton Stores at 50  Leverton St. The shop is a vital 

part of the local community. The external storage unit will help the shop to fulfil its role of providing a useful 

service to people in the area. The unit is not intrusive or noisy and will allow the shop to stock a wider range of 

goods.

24/10/2022  21:42:012022/3654/P SUPPRT Tom Young I regularly visit Leverton Stores. It has a unique range of goods for sale. The conscientious and able proprietor 

is responsible for what is an enduring, vital and attractive neighbourhood business. Improving its offer by 

upgrading arrangements in the shop forecourt is commendable business development which I wholeheartedly 

support

26/10/2022  11:51:392022/3654/P PETITNSUP

P

 Shelagh Mccarthy Hello

I support this planning application. I lived next to his shop for 20 years. Although I no longer live in Leverton 

Street, I continue to use the shop. It is a wonderful local resource, providing a wide (and specialist) range of 

food and household necessities, and more importantly, he provides a valuable link to what's happening in the 

local community. Mamet keeps me, and many others, up to date with neighbours, and keeps a particular eye 

out for vulnerable customers.

25/10/2022  17:59:432022/3654/P COMMNT Anne armes I fully support this application

30/10/2022  08:22:292022/3654/P COMMNT Charles Grant I would like to support the planning application by the Leverton Stores at 50  Leverton St. The shop is a vital 

part of the local community. The external storage unit will help the shop to fulfil its role of providing a useful 

service to people in the area. The unit is not intrusive or noisy and will allow the shop to stock a wider range of 

goods.
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